
HI, MY NAME IS DASHA



Seriously, Kachenovskaya 
Dar`ya Ivanovna
◦ I was born in Moscow, Russia. I`ve been living here 

for 19 years
◦ Like every ordinary child I was enrolled in first 

grade of governmental school. There I found a lot 
of good friends

◦ Last year I went to Moscow State Pedagogical 
University. I decided to go to this university, 
because since my childhood I`m fond of drawing. 
I`ve been going to art school for a few years. And 
I really enjoy teaching. So, It was a great success 
to find a faculty that combines two my favorite 
occupations



This choice 
changed 
myself a lot, but 
I really engoy 
this part of my 
life`s journey.
I still have no 
regrets!



Family 
takes an 
important 
part in my 
life. I have 
many 
relatives, 
but live only 
with my 
mother, 
father and 
sister



Since childhood, I tried 
myself in many kinds of 
activity

◦Well, I had swimming, dansing 
(even Eastern dance), did 
gymnastics, could ride a horse 
and have a good skill for flying 
dagger. In addition, I do 
mountain skiing and can take 
apart the AK-74 assault rifle. 
That`s even not all my skills, but I 
hope, you`ve already realized 
that my parents don`t like when I 
sit idle.

◦ I leaved a lot of clubs and lessons, 
but I really found muself in karate.



I HAVE BEEN PRACTICING KARATE FOR 
6 YEARS, AND 2 YEARS I`VE BEEN 
WORKING AS AN INSTRUCCTOR



DESPITE ALL THE DIFFICULTIES 
OF WORKING WITH 
CHILDREN, I`M VERY 

PLEASED WITH MY JOB.
AND I REALLY ENJOY MOMENTS 

WITH "MY CHILDREN"

(Yeah, this "little boy" in the photo is also my ward)



BESIDES, I`VE BEEN 
HELPING MOM IN HER 
WORK WITH CHILDREN 

WITH AUTISM SPECTRUM 
DISORDER (ASD) FOR 2 

YEARS

ATTENTION! This is staged photo. No one child was 
hurt!



Here you can see some of my works, actually these works 
were made as a combination of black and white. It was one 
of my latest drawings in my art school at the faculty of 
graphics



Honestly, I find myself lucky in this liife. I have 
got lovely parents, real friends and clear 

goals.
I believe, that it will help me in my 

development and self-improvement!



THANKS FOR YOUR 
ATTENTION!

Kachenovskaya D.I.
 MPSU, second year of training, 2019


